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The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region I, located in King of Prussia, Pennsylvania, is 
moving effective May 14, 2012.  
 
New Mailing Address:  US Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
    Region I 
    2100 Renaissance Blvd, Suite 100 
    King of Prussia, PA  19406-2713 
 
Phone:    (610) 337-5000 
 
Between April 20 and May 14, 2012, Region I office telephone service will be limited as the 
phone system and staff relocate to our new office.  The system is expected to be out of service 
until May 1.  The phone numbers of division management will be in operation during this time.  
During the transition, the main Region I number, 610-337-5000, will be operational, or if you 
wish to contact personnel within a specific organization: 
 
  Regional Administrator  610-337-5105/5095 
  Division of Reactor Projects  610-337-5226/5133/5384 
  Division of Reactor Safety  610-337-5277/5153/5191 
  Division of Nuclear Materials  610-337-5274/5248 
  Division of Resource Management 610-337-5201/5071 
  Office of Investigations  610-337-5243/5305 
 
The NRC Region I State Liaison Officers, State Agreement Officers and Public Affairs Officers 
may be reached via their normal business telephone numbers. 
 
Office phone numbers will not change and will be available after May 14, 2012.  The Region I 
toll free Hotline number (1-800-695-7403, ext 5222) will remain unchanged through the office 
transition. 
 
Thank you for your patience during our relocation process. 
 


